
From: @phe.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Tobacco.Notifications 
Sent: 28 January 2021 11:33 
To: @pmi.com> 
Subject: OFFICIAL: RE: Correspondence from  
  
OFFICIAL  
  
Dear , 
  
On behalf of Martin Dockrell, Tobacco Control Lead, Public Health England, please see the 
below to  correspondence received on 15th January. 
  
  

, 
  

I note receipt of your letter, providing of an overview of PMI’s research into heated tobacco 
products, which was received on 15th January 2021.  

  
As you are aware, Public Health England commissions independent reviews from academics and 
does not include unsolicited contributions from any quarter. 

  
Your company is required to submit data under Part 4 of The Tobacco and Related Products 
Regulations 2016.  If we require any further information about any of your products we will write to 
you about these. 

  
Under Article 5.3 of the World Health Organisation Framework Convention on Tobacco Control we 
have a duty to protect public health policy from the vested interest of the tobacco industry. This 
includes a responsibility to publish correspondences such as this with the tobacco industry. 

  
Regards 
  
Martin Dockrell 
  
Tobacco Control Lead 
  
  
Kind regards, 
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